
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer a range of extra-curricular music lessons in school, these 

take place during the school day. The lessons that we provide include: 

 

- Vocal, Piano or Woodwind with Mr Kennedy 

- Guitar & Bass with Mr Parry 

- Brass with Mr Thompson 

- Strings with Mr Williams 

- Drums with Mr Rigby 

 

Lessons are paid for in sets of 10, once per term via Parent Pay and cost £75 for a group 

lesson (comprising of two students) or £150 for an individual. Lessons last 20 minutes. Upon 

signing up, a timetable will be available for your child to collect from the music office to ensure 

that they know when their lesson is. Each lesson time will also be displayed in the music 

corridor, if your child doesn’t have chance to collect their timetable.  

 

Each week, the lesson time changes so that your child does not regularly miss the same lesson. 

These lessons are due to begin on the 29th of September. If your child receives free school 

meals or is on the BTEC, you will not have to pay for these lessons.  

 

If your child is interested, please notify us via email and they will be added to the waiting list. 

You will be notified when your child begins their lessons. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

      
 

 

Mr M Olyott        Mr S Thompson 

molyott@shuttleworth.lancs.sch.uk   sthompson@shuttleworth.lancs.sch.uk 
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